Town of Canaan
Lister Meeting
December 19, 2023

The Canaan Board of Listers met on December 19, 2023 at 12:05 to discuss the PVR-317 Vermont Property Tax Public, Pious, or Charitable Exemption form and supporting documentation from the Canaan Naturally Connected Inc. organization. 
Those present at the meeting were Tom Trammell, Richard Dennis and Noreen Labrecque. 
The Board reviewed the application and all supporting documents and found all required documentation were met.   
On a motion by Tom and seconded by Richard the board unanimously voted to deem this property at 55 Power House Road tax exempt for a period of 5 years ( Tax years – 2024, 2025, 2026, 2027, 2028) after which time a new application and documentation will be renewed by the Canaan Naturally Connected Inc. organization.  If said organization should dissolve prior to the 5-year period the property’s tax exempt status will need to be reviewed.  
No other business was conducted. 
The December 19, 2023 Lister Meeting was adjourned at 12:20PM. 


